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Provincial Environment and Natural Resources Office 
MIMAROPA Region

Bgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan 
E-mail: penropalawan@denr.gov.Ph 

Telfax No. (048) 433-5638 / (048) 433-5638

July 4,2022

MEMORANDUM

FOR

FROM

The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA 
1515 L&S Bldg., Roxas Blvd. 
Ermita, Manila

The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

On I

* If I*'
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□ <.! S NO ___ _

SUBJECT SUBMISSION OF THE STATUS OF MEMORANDUM OF 
AGREEMENT (MOA) ISSUED WITHIN PROTECTED AREAS 
(2022-66887) AND INVENTORY OF EXISTING FACILITIES 
WITHIN PROTECTED AREAS (E-2022-86671)

Forwarded is the memorandum dated June 17,2022 from CENRO Taytay regarding the 
above subject.

Please be informed that there is no Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) issued within 
Malampaya Sound Protected Landscape and Seascape (MSPLS). The inventory of existing 
infrastructure and facilities within MSPLS was already submitted by this office through 
memorandum dated June 6,2022 and it was also sent via email by the MSPLS- Protected Area 
Management Office (PAMO) on May 19,2022.

For information and record.
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